CRESSEY COLLEGE


Newsletter – February 2017Welcome to Cressey

On behalf of all students and staff, the very warmest welcome goes out to;

Malachi who joined our Shernall site.
Daniel who joined our Outreach programme.
Chloe & Simone who joined our Moorings site.
Dylan who joined our Denmark site.
&
Robert, Lois, Sylvia & Gina who have all joined our staff team since the last newsletter in January. 







LETS BE ECO-FRIENDLY & SAVE SOME TREES!

Cressey are reducing the amount of paper being used and would like to send all future parent newsletters via email.

Please could you send your email address and child’s name to; p.naiga@cresseycollege.co.uk 
Parent Invitation!
Coffee Morning
Cressey are holding multiple parent events over this academic year. The next event which will be held at our Coombe Cliff site is a ‘Coffee Morning’ on Weds, 22nd March 2017 and will be at 10am

This will be a lovely opportunity for Parents to meet other Parents/Carers and just have a general chat with each other and the Head Teacher. 
Refreshments and snacks will be provided and we have loads to share so please join us and mingle with other parents or just enjoy the company quietly.
See You There!











Which site is which?
The Deepdene (Pathways to Employment) & Essendene (Outreach Programme) Provision have relocated from the Coombe Cliff building to a new building in South Croydon, close to the Adeline site.

Birdhurst is a nurture site and home to some of the Key Stage 3 students.

Moorings also provides a nurturing environment and is home to some of the Key Stage 4 & 5 students.

Shernall is home to our primary students, who are taught in small nurture groups.

Adeline is an all-girls site for secondary students.

Denmark is the first site Cressey had and is home to students of various ages.



Upcoming events for Cressey Students!

Autism Awareness Week – 13th-17th March 2017
Cressey's Culture Celebration Week – 27th-31st March









Telephone Difficulties
If you experience difficulties contacting any of the school sites, please ring the School Office on 020 8655 2798. 
We will take a message and ensure it gets through to the right site.

Please find below all the numbers to each individual site for your convenience.
Adeline: 0208 256 0546
Birdhurst: 0208 256 0543
Denmark: 0208 256 0544
Moorings: 0208 256 0545
Deepdene & Essendene(Outreach): 0208 655 2798 (option 7)
Shernall: 0208 655 2798 (option 9) 















CRESSEY COLLEGE


	DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

	Date
	Event
	Notes

	31st Mar ‘17
	Half day – Last day of term 
	Students finish at 12.20pm

	18th Apr ‘17
	Target setting day –1st  half of the Summer Term
	Parent/carers to attend their agreed appointment times.

	19th Apr ‘17
	First day back – 1st half of the Summer Term
	Students start back today at normal time

	1st May ‘17
	Bank holiday
	Students do  not attend

	2nd May ‘17
	Back to school
	Students start back today at normal time

	26th May ‘17
	Half day – Last day of tem
	Students finish at 12.20pm

	5th Jun ‘17
	Inset day 
	Students do  not attend

	6th Jun ‘17
	First day back – 2nd half of the Summer Term
	Students start back today at normal time

	21st Jul ‘17
	Achiever’s day – Last day of term
	Students finish at 12.20pm


 Newsletter – February 2017
Follow and tweet us… Please :)
@cresseycollege

New Policies


Cressey have updated some policies which are available on the Cressey website under the ‘News/Events’ section. The updated  policies are; Cressey's Nurture Policy & Supporting those who self-harm

 If you would like a hard copy of these policies please contact 
Priscilla on 0208 256 0540 or p.naiga@cresseycollege.co.uk 
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CRESSEY COLLEGE’S DESIGNATED SAFEGUARDING LEADS

Please find the below names for your information;
MOORINGS – CARL SAMUELS/ IRMINA DOBILIENE
BIRDHURST – KITTY CLARK
DENMARK HALL – JOSHUA OKUNLOLA
SHERNALL – VICKI ORAM
ADELINE – JACK HAISLEY-WRIGHT
ESSENDENE – DORRETTE WRIGHT
DEEPDENE – VIVIENNE CLARK
Adrienne Barnes is the whole school Designated Safeguarding Lead
Amy Pollard is the whole school Deputy Safeguarding Lead









Newsletter Feedback

Please send any feedback on the newsletters to; 
Priscilla 
Email: p.naiga@cresseycollege.co.uk 
Address: Coombe Cliff, Coombe Road, Croydon. CR0 5SP



Parent Events

Cressey will be holding multiple parent workshops across this academic year. Please find enclosed the parent workshop schedule. 
These workshops are for the Parents / Carers / family of Cressey students, and all are welcome. If you’re interested in attending, please text Maria on 07572 809296 or email at m.white@cresseycollege.co.uk  

Upcoming Event Dates
Coffee Morning – 22nd March 2017
Mental Health & Wellbeing – 26th April 2017
Functional Skills Qualifications for Parents – 24th May 2017
Transition to Secondary School – 14th June 2017
Looking after yourself – 5th July 2017







Functional Skills

Cressey can support any parent who may wish to sit Functional Skills Level 1 and 2 qualifications.
Workshops for this will be running further into the academic year. 
If this is of any interest, please let us know.

Tel: 0208 655 2798
Email: m.white@cresseycollege.co.uk
p.naiga@cresseycollege.co.uk 










Lastly from everyone at Cressey, Thank you!

Best wishes,
Adrienne Barnes
Head TeacherNewsletter Feedback
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